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Canteen: Canteen is on this week.  Thank you Emily for running the canteen tomorrow. 

Bathurst/Dubbo Excursion: Final preparations are being 

made for the excursion to Bathurst and Dubbo.  Could you 

please make your final payment by this Friday so we can en-

sure all accommodation and day activities are finalised be-

fore we leave. It is imperative that I have a medical form for 

all students and adults attending the excursion.  These forms 

need to also be in by this Friday.  Attached to the newsletter 

is the gear list, an amended permission note and the pro-

posed itinerary.  The bus will leave school at 7am so please 

ensure you are at school by 6.30pm to ensure a smooth departure.  The bus company 

has suggested that we try to limit bag weight to 20 kilos. 

Sesquicentenary:  Thank you to all parents and community members who attended the 

sesquicentenary meeting on Monday night.  It was a very successful meeting.  The com-

mittee have decided on the 26th October, 2019 for our celebrations which will com-

mence at 10am and finish up around 3pm.  There will also be a dance held at the 

Mitchells Island Hall on the Saturday night.  If you have any suggestions for market 

stalls for the day please see Mrs Wilson or Mr Ian Smith.  Thank you to the Mitchells Is-

land P and C for providing tea and coffee. 

Donations for the Xmas raffle: We are starting to collect food items or children’s toys 

for the Christmas raffle to be drawn on the 13th December, 2018, at Presentation 

Night.  There will be a box in the office for you to put your donations in.  If we start ear-

ly we should be able to collect enough items for some great hampers.  Items could in-

clude: chips, biscuits, mince pies, chocolates, nuts, cordial, tinned fruit etc.  Children’s 

toys or books are also welcomed.  We will also be raffling ham, turkey, meat and fruit 

trays.   
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 Reminders:  

1/11/18 Canteen 

11/11/18 Remembrance Day Ceremo-

ny at Oxley Island Hall. 

12/11/18-

16/11/18 

Whole School Excursion to 

Bathurst & Dubbo 
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Yrs 2-6 

Learning 

First Aid 


